
Congratulations Ms. Mruga Gupte! 

We are thrilled to announce the victory of Ms. Mruga Gupte, who secured the 1st position and 
won the Gold at the 7th Open International Taekwondo Championship 2024 (Asia Cup) 
organized by the Taekwondo Council of India. Her commitment and hard work in the sport are 
truly commendable. We wish her ongoing success and more achievements in the future. 

 


